
Notification of Sapporo Office Closure 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Ichikoh Industries, Ltd. closes Aftermarket Department Sapporo Sales Office and 

integrates into the base of Aftermarket Department Tokyo Sales Office as of March 1, 

2019 aimed at effective utilization of the business resources. 

In addition for your information, PIAA, subsidiary of Ichikoh, continues to open its 

Sapporo Office. 

 

The contact information after March 1, 2019 is as follows. 

 

Product Planning Section, Aftermarket Department 

 

5-19 Shinogawamachi, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 162-0814 

 

Tel : 0463-43-7225 

 

Fax : 0463-43-7227 

 

END 


